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Dear Sirs

I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is my first
representation on the above proposed plan.
My objections are as follows;

GENERAL

The Health Centre in Linlithgow is extremely stretched at present and strict boundaries have had
to be introduced recently. Although | have received excellent treatment myself recently how long
can this last when more and more houses and families are added . This is common knowledge as is
the situation re education facilities .in particular the difficulty in place supply meeting demand at
Linlithgow Academy even with the current population.

Preston Rd is already an extremely busy road especially at schools morning and afternoon both re
number of cars and pupil pedestrians. The proposed new houses will add 60 more families and
even more cars . The air quality is bound to suffer as further access roads will require to be
constructed.

SPECIFIC

The Canal is an area of natural beauty and together with the fields behind form a very attractive
scene at the back of our town together with the golf course alongside. The proposed housing will
ruin this view . The many and varied types of wildlife along the Canal would be greatly disturbed .
There is a Badger Set nearby and Bats are to be seen flying particularly in summer months. These
are protected species now at risk due to lack of thought . We can understand that developers have
liltle care for anything beyond profit to be made in building this estate but it is disappointing that
the Council are likeminded.

What next ? Compulsory Purchase of parts of the Golf Course ?

Please think carefully before granting full permission for this project to proceed

Yours faithfully

L E Crawle
I





